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HB270 Parent 
Access to 

School Data 
Comparison

• Focus on ensuring information is available and 
accessible for parents.

• Requires the State Board of Education to provide 
an online school comparison tool that allows 
parents to:

• Search within the radius of a specific location 
or within the boundaries of a school district

• View school performance data in a side by 
side comparison

• Utilizes the school accountability metrics already 
required by the state

• Sets the effective date to January 1, 2023


